St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIII
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“Nobody who ever gave his best regretted it.”

February 28, 2019
Dear St. Stan’s Families:

Best is not always A’s, best is not always winning, best is putting in your ultimate effort, proudly and
confidently. It is what we as a school expect; A’s are a wonderful and should be celebrated but effort, growth
and doing your best is ultimately all anyone can ask. As we enter March (which is unbelievable in and of itself)
we are coming to some important dates.

Early registration for current families is going well; please remember under our new policy you are
automatically enrolled for the next school year unless we receive a written notice of stating something different.
All fees are due by tomorrow if you make payments in any manner other than FACTS. (FACTS participants
have already had a deduction made for all registration fees.) If you make payments in another fashion and we
do not receive fees by tomorrow, a late fee penalty of $150.00 will be charged. Also due by tomorrow for, ALL
CURRENT FAMILIES, are transportation forms, textbook forms and free and reduced lunch forms. All of these
are so important to the functioning of our school.

» Transportation forms should be returned regardless if your child uses the bus or not. These forms keep
all the routes open for all students.

e Textbook forms ensure that we will receive adequate state funding to support our textbook needs.

e The family survey is confidential and earns us Title | money which allows us to provide after school
programs to help all students who qualify for interventions.

We just rolled out our Rosetta Stone program. By March 15th you will receive the exact specifications for
the grading process. Also, we ordered enough headphones to cover class usage at any given time but
students do not have their own individual headsets. That will occur in September. If you are interested in
ordering headphones for your own child, they need two requirements, one, they need to be noise cancelling
and second they must have a microphone. In this white envelope, is the model we ordered. They are available
on Amazon. If you decide to do this please send the headphones in to school in a Ziplock bag and please label
the bag and headset with your child’s name and grade.

Finally, there was an error in the date listed for the end of the marking period. The third marking period
actually ends on March 29th. As always, please do not hesitate contacting me if you have any questions.

In His Peace,
Elena Maling6nico, Principal
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